
Parents of SJS Kids 

 

Make sure that your student has the tools available to them for the following  

school year.   

Your child may be entitled to an Individual Education Plan. (IEP) or 504 Plan 

This should be arranged immediately at the beginning of the new school year. 

Depending on side effects your child may experience plans should include: 

• Frequent bathroom breaks 

• Preferential seating at the front of the classroom 

• Permission to wear Sunglasses and hat 

• Excused absences for medical treatment or illness 

• Staff should be trained to handle any medications your child may need. 

• Excused from strenuous activity 

If your child suffers ocular damage they are entitled to a Para Professional to assist them with their 

studies as well as a (TVI) teacher of the visually impaired.  

• Enlarged print and raised paper, large print text books, and mobility and Braille lessons. 

All accommodations should be outlined in the IEP report and MUST be followed by the school. 

Immediately address any bullying issues against your child and keep a record of these events. 

Meet with the administrative team of your school district including school superintend should bullying  

issues arise.  

http://sjskidssupport.webs.com/stopthebullying.htm 

 

 

 


